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State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

Brule Area Headquarters
WISCONSI 6250 South Ranger Road
DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES P.O. Box 125

Brule, WI 54820-0125

TELEPHONE 715.-372-4866
George E. Meyer TELEFAX 715-372-4836
Secretary
December 6, 1995
MR KEVIN BAUMGARD | | 1
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE . @ il; ? g

PO BOX 708
ST CROIX FALLS WI 54024

Re: Conditional Site Closure - St. Croix National Scenic Riverway - Anderson Property Fuel Oil Tank,
(NWD ERP Case #101), S-1561 Highway 87, Town of St. Croix Falls, Polk County, Wisconsin

Dear Mr. Baumgard:

On December 5, 1995, I again presented the case for the above mentioned site to the Northwest District Close Out
Committee for a determination as to whether or not the case qualified for close out under ch. NR 726, Wis. Adm.
Code. This presentation was made based on additional information provided by WW Engineering & Science, Inc.,
in response to a previous closure review on May 2, 1995.

After reviewing the information provided by WW Engineering & Science, Inc., the Committee determined that no
further investigative or remedial actions would be necessary here. However, before the Department can issue a final
site closure letter, we must receive evidence of the proper abandonment of the site’s groundwater monitoring wells
in accordance with the requirements of ch. NR 141, Wis. Adm. Code. When we have received the abandonment
forms, we will issue the closure letter; until that time, the Department will continue to view this as an open case.

If you have any questions concerning this letter or the project in general, please do not hesitate to write or call me
at 715/372-4866,

Sincerely,

Christopher A. Saari
Hydrogeologist

ce: Todd Webster - WW Engineering & Science, Inc., PO Box 874, Grand Rapids, MI 49588-0874




